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January 28, 2014 

RE: Bowling Green (Lime City), OH 
US20/Fremont Pike (DOT # 513606L) 
Case No. 13-1369-RR-RCP 
 
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 
 
Dear PUCO, 
 
Please extend the construction deadline for the subject project by 30 days.  
The lights and gates at the crossing are functioning. 
The design issues with the preemption connection that were discovered on 12/19/13 have not yet been 
resolved. 
This crossing already has preemption in place, and CSX is not replacing the existing signal equipment.  
We are only extending our circuits from the US-20 crossing on each side to give the advance preemption 
ODOT requested.  The existing junction box for the existing preemption is being reused. We did not 
design to install the 6 relays that ODOT is requesting. ODOT has been made aware of this and at this 
time CSX has not heard back as to when the design conflict will be resolved. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amanda J. DeCesare 
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